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(915)373-8466 -  Kelly 
 

tkurling@hotmail.com 
 

ToEveryCreature.com 
 

Mailing Address 
 

10830 MLK Jr. Blvd. 

Ste. 104, Box 156 

El Paso, TX 79934 

 
 

 

Sending Church and 
Support Address 
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May | June 2019 

"The Christian is not obedient unless he is doing all in his power to send                                       
the Gospel  to the heathen world."        - A. B. Simpson 

Dear Pastors, Supporters, and ministry Friends, 

   Thank you for partnering with us on the mission field in Juarez, Mexico!  Recently 
Kelly and I heard an illustration that is of great importance for the larger church today.  
Please bear with me as I share this illustration with you. 

   A Christian missionary in Northern Africa was very frustrated with his lack  of 
progress in reaching souls in the area.  One day, he met a Muslim in the market 
and asked him what he saw as the key to the apparent success in reaching the 
local population with his religion.  The Muslim quickly replied,  “That’s easy, 
every Muslim believes his job is to be a missionary, while it seems, every 
Christian thinks it’s the job of a select few.” 

   As we visit in churches both in the US and in Mexico, we find this attitude to be all 
too common.  Unless we do all that we can to reach the lost, they will spend eternity 
in hell. One day each of us will give an account to God for our lack of missionary 
outreach – to our neighbors, as well as to the entire world.  

Seminario Bautista Fundamental  – Our summer trimester got started the first part 
of May and is scheduled to end the end of July.  There are 8 students studying in the 
seminary along with 5 more that are taking classes in Piano and Guitar.  

   I honestly believe that if the Lord tarries His return the best possible thing, we can 
do is raise up another generation that serves the Lord.  Please pray for Mauricio and 
Petra,  Mario and Marta, Esteban and Sandra, Javier, Veronica and Carmen as they 
prepare to serve the Lord.  The devil is always fighting! 

Churches – There are 5 churches that we helped establish that we work fairly close 
with.  Each of these churches has a Mexican pastor and  while each is unique, they are 
all excited for the fast approaching summer activities.   

    Each church has planned Vacation Bible Schools as well as the regularly scheduled 
activities.  Summertime presents its challenges along with its opportunities.  Pray that 
each church and their members will remain faithful to the Lord and continue to impact 
their respective areas for the Lord.  

Family  –  I imagine that most of you heard that my mother went home to be with the 
Lord on April 18th.  In my last letter I reported that she seemed to have improved 
somewhat, but the Lord in his mercy decided that her time on this earth was done.  Of 
course, we have natural sorrow that comes with the loss of a loved one; we also rejoice 
in a life well lived.   

   The last 6 months were difficult as we tried to balance honoring my mother while 
she was under hospice care and still maintain our ministry and family responsibilities. 
Thank you to those who prayed for us during this time! 

Prayer Requests:   The border situation and flood of immigrants in Juarez.   More souls 
and more laborers!   God’s protection.  Kelly’s health. 

     Looking for that blessed hope and glorious appearing!  
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